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To Whom it may concern 
 
 
iBendigo Loddon Mallee welcomes the draft decision on mobile roaming and we 
recommend that this decision is ratified as soon as possible so the mobile carriers can get on 
with the important job of increasing coverage and services to regional areas. 
 
We also support the continuation of the Mobile Blackspot program which this decision will 
certainly encourage participation from the mobile carriers. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Bruce Winzar 
Chair iLoddon Mallee 
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